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DEC 24 884

Docket No. 50-440
Docket No. 50-441

The Cleveland Electric Illuminating
Company

ATTN: Mr. Murray R. Edelman
Vice President
Nuclear Group

Post Office Box 5000
Cleveland, OH 44101

Gentlemen:

We have reviewed your letter of November 13, 1984, which provided information
relative to the additional training received by the first Perry Nuclear Power
Plant Cold License Class.

The additional training described in your letter appears adequate and therefore
we have determined that the group of cold applicants scheduled for oral exam-
inations in February and May will not have to repeat the written examination.
Any candidate in either of these two groups who fails the oral examination will
be required to retake the complete examination upon reapplication. In addition
if less than 60% of these candidates pass the oral examination the additional
training program will be considered unsatisfactory and it will be necessary for 1

you to correct any generic deficiencies revealed by the examination before we
will issue licenses to this group of candidates.
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DEC 241984Cleveland Electric Illuminating 2

Company

If you have questions concerning this matter, please contact J. McMillen
(312/790-5559).

Sincerely,

Original Signed by W. S.1.ittle

W. S. Little, Chief
Operations Branch

cc: J. Waldron, Manager, Plant
Technical Department

M. Lister, Manager of Plant
Operations

L. Beck, General Supervisor
Licensing and Fuels Management

DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
Terry J. Lodge, Esq.
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert H. Quillin, Ohio

Department of Health
J. Stefana, Project Manager, NRR
D. Beckham, Branch Chief, OL NRR
C. Norelius, RIII
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